
Frederick County Retired School Personnel Association 
July 9, 2019 Picnic 

Jefferson Ruritan Community Center 
 

• Pledge and Prayer-Claudia Harrington 
 

• Music- Sarno & Hess 
 
Tom Slater introduced the following: 
 

• The Great Frederick Fair-John George provided sign ups  
for volunteers for the fair.   An orientation will be on Sept. 11, 2019 at 
Machinery Row at 6:00pm at the fair grounds. 

 
• Scholarships-Nancy Gordon presented two scholarship awards.  Twin sisters 

Alexia Chavez-Brown and Natalia Chavez Brown each received $1500 .  The 
sisters were recent graduates of Oakdale High School. 

 
• Dinner Theater-Sally Smith handed out information about dinner theater 

shows as a suggestion for FCRSPA activities.  A fall happy hour is also being 
planned.  Any suggestions for other events are welcome. 

 
• Membership-Debbie Thackston shared names of new retiree members. 

Adrienne Murphy and Patsy Eavey were in attendance and received a Leis. 
Debbie also encouraged members to reach out to retirees to join FCRSPA.  

 
• Newsletter- Carrie Pearson will now be the newsletter chair. 

 
 
Sharon Rectanus 
Secretary 
 


